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Newsletter 28 Monday 20th April 2020 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
I hope you all had a great Easter break over the last two weeks and have managed to get into the 
garden to enjoy the lovely weather. 
 
Easter – winning decorated eggs 
On the last day of term, it was lovely to see the children photographing their decorated boiled eggs 
for the annual competition. Well done to the following children who won the competition in their class: 
 
EYFS   Amelia-May 

Year 1  Jorgie 
Year 2  Ayden  
Year 3/4  Connor 
Year 5/6  Israel  
 
There is an Easter Egg waiting for each of the winners at school on our return! 
 
Lockdown – school work 
As we have moved into another three weeks of lockdown, the new work packs which were delivered 
before Easter in the white envelopes have work in them for the children and they start tomorrow. 
These packs have school work in them up until Friday 1st May. 
 
Class email addresses 
Please be assured that any queries or questions you have regarding the work for your child / children 
will be answered through class emails by the teachers. It is lovely to see the photographs of the 
children and their work so please keep in touch with us as we will with you. Teachers will be 
available to reply and send emails between 9am – 3.30pm  
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School work after the 1st May 
I am aware there is much speculation regarding the re-opening of schools – when this might happen 
and how this might look in a school setting with regards to social distancing. At this moment in time, 
no-one knows what the next month is going to bring, so school will provide further work packs for the 
children. The next set of work packs will be sent to the children in the post next week so you should 
receive them by Friday 1st May. This work pack will cover lessons from Monday 4th May – Friday 22nd 
May (excluding Friday 8th May which is a Bank Holiday). 
 
If school re-opens before then, please return the pack. 
 
 
Parent Pay 
Please can parents ensure their parent pay account is up to date as financial procedures are still 
being adhered to – thank you. 
 
 
Changes in circumstances 
If there are any changes in your family circumstances which I need to be aware of such as children’s 
health, details around postings, changes to working patterns etc, then please contact me via the 
following email address: 
admin@dishforthairfield.n-yorks.sch.uk 
 
Online Safety Newsletter 
Please find attached with this newsletter the latest edition of the Online Safety Newsletter. 
 
Thank you once again for all your work in supporting the children with their learning at home. I 
appreciate that these are exceptional times and I know everyone is doing their best at adjusting to a 
new routine and way of life for the forthcoming weeks. Hopefully with everyone working together to 
stay safe and stay at home, life can start to return to some sort of normality in the not too distant 
future. 
 

Kind regards, 
 
 

Mrs Julie Lyon 
 

Head Teacher 
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